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15th September 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I wanted to contact you regarding trips and visits for this year.   

We were hopeful that we would be able to send you a grand list of dates for you to pop in 

your diary and we are working on this for you, however we are awaiting confirmations from 

our third parties.  

We are listening to the feedback we have had from parents and carers about having more 

trips and visitors across the year.  We have made an initial plan for the year ahead and once 

these trips/events etc are firmly booked we will communicate these to you.  

We will put the details and payment information for trips and visitors on parent-pay.  

If you are concerned about paying for trip, please contact the office as soon as possible for a 

supportive and confidential conversation.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Alice Jones  

Head teacher 


